
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
  

 

It’s hard to believe we are in the heart of summer! Time has a way of reminding us just how brief this life can be. 

We are only here for a short time. But in that short time, our Lord commands us to share His love and His gospel. 

This is our time to make a difference in the Kingdom. Many of you have partnered with us to accomplish this 

great task. I want to thank you for caring and sharing along side of us. This pandemic has been very difficult to 

navigate through, but our God is faithful! Some of the countries we minister in have been decimated by this virus. 

India is still having a difficult time making the turn to see some relief. Kenya is also struggling.  Our country is 

also seeing the Covid cases rise once again.  Please be in prayer for Echoes of Mercy Compound in Kenya. The 

pandemic has hit them hard but they press forward! We have a building project going on there that has 

quadrupled in cost. Just like the states, building materials has exploded. But we know God is faithful to see this 

project through. Several of you have given to this need. Please pray that God will see this project finished. We 

praise Him because we know He will. Pray for the school children on this compound and all around the world as 

they will be starting classes. Pray for our children and teachers here, as well as the staff and support personal. We 

don’t really know what this year holds, but we do know Who holds this year! May He bless you with a great 

summer and fall! Thank you once again for all you do to bring glory to His name! 

 

Until He Returns, 

 

Homer 
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There are 

hundreds of 

children like 

Abigail that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 

To those of you that sponsor a child through Touch the World Ministries, 

Thank you so much for making a difference in a child’s life! 
 

 

 

 

Abigail is one of the many children that are a part of the 

Echoes of Mercy Program that reaches out to impoverished 

and orphaned children.  Touch the World partners with 

Echoes of Mercy to help care for these children.  Moses 

Omondi is the founder and director of Echoes of Mercy. 

 

Abigail is an only child. She lives with her single mother as 

she was born out of wedlock and her father abandoned them 

immediately when she was born. Her mother works as a 

casual laborer in farms and the little money she makes is not 

enough to make ends meet. The two are really suffering. Her 

mother cannot afford to take her to school. Her mother’s 
income is so little that she cannot provide her with the 
most basic of needs. 
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